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FDIC Hosts Use of Technology in the Business of Banking Forum in Arlington, Virginia 
 
The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) will host a forum on the Use of 
Technology in the Business of Banking on Monday, May 7, 2018.  Panels will focus on 
emerging technologies that are transforming banking operations; the impact of emerging 
technologies on retail banking, including new and innovative delivery channels, enhanced 
customer experiences, and economic inclusion; and consumer financial data access—
balancing rights and security.  
 
The forum will bring together representatives of banks that use or are considering using 
emerging technologies, firms offering emerging technologies, bank trade associations, and 
federal and state financial regulatory agencies, as well as thought leaders on the use of 
technology in the business of banking and leaders of consumer and community 
organizations.  
 
The forum will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. Eastern Time in the FDIC's Sheila C. Bair 
Auditorium, 3501 Fairfax Drive, Arlington, Virginia, 22226.  Registration is required to attend.  
Those wishing to attend may complete the online registration by Friday, April 20, 
2018.  Seating is limited.   
 
The forum also will be webcast live and recorded for on-demand access after the event.  The 
link to access the live webcast will be available on the FDIC.gov home page the morning of 
the event.  
 
For more information on the conference, visit the forum webpage or email 
FDICtechforum@fdic.gov. 
 
Reporters wishing to attend should contact the FDIC's Office of Communications at 
mediarequests@fdic.gov. 
 
Join the discussion on social media with #FDICtechforum.  
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